
Yellow Emergency Boxes & Red Phones 
Located throughout the college are bright yellow 911 emergency notification boxes and red phones. These devices are 
connected directly to the statewide 911 system and are to be used whenever normal emergency reporting 
opportunities are not available; for example, after hours at the College when there is no access to a regular telephone. 
Phones located in classrooms and labs can be used by dialing 9-911 in an emergency. Individuals who make a 911 call 
should also notify Campus Safety. 
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